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To: Historic Landmark Commission  

From:  Michaela Oktay, Principal Planner 

Date: April 5, 2012  

Re: 600 East Medians-Landscaping with water-wise plants 

 

Request 
This is a request by Salt Lake City Parks and Open Public Lands Director, Emy Maloutas and EPG 

Consultant, Nancy Monteith for a Certificate of Appropriateness for changes to landscaping on the 

medians that run along 600 East starting from South Temple to 600 South. The proposal is to plant a 

mix of water-wise alternatives to traditional turf. The medians are historic public resources located in 

the Central City Historic District.  

 

The Design Guidelines speak to site features:  

 

1.9 Preserve historically significant planting designs. For example, if a row of street trees is 

an established historic feature, this should be preserved. Existing trees in such a setting that 

are in good condition should be maintained. Retaining historic planting beds, landscape 

features and walkways also is encouraged. 

 

The City is upgrading the irrigation systems on this section of 600 East medians. As part of this 

upgrade there will be two separate irrigation sources installed, one for the trees and another for the 

turf.  This means that if future water use needs to be vastly reduced, the trees within the median could 

continue to be properly irrigated and that the proposed water-wise plant choices will result in resilient 

landscaping. The numerous trees located within the islands are established historic features and will 

be protected and will remain as part of this proposal.  There will be no major changes to the physical 

attributes of the existing medians.   

 

Open House 
On March 15, 2012 the project was featured at a Planning Open House.  Comments from the public 

were generally positive in nature.   

 

 



 
Work Session 
The applicant will attend the April 5

th
 Historic Landmark Commission meeting to present and discuss 

the proposal with the Commission.  The purpose of the work session is for the Commission to raise 

substantive issues or concerns in order to provide direction to the applicants. This item is scheduled as 

a work session and no formal action by the Commission will take place during this meeting.   

 

 

(Attachment: Application with associated material) 










